
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Motor Vehicle Crash 09/14/2020  1342 Hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

20BU017638 Monroe Street at North Champlain Street 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Officer Tyler Kahlig 658-2704 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Lt. Jon Young DC Murad 

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Not Released   

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On September 14, 2020 at 1:42 PM, Burlington Police Officers were called to the intersection of 

Monroe Street at North Champlain Street for a report of a motor vehicle crash.   

 

On arrival, officers observed a person apparently pinned partially beneath a vehicle belonging to 

the Special Services Transportation Agency (SSTA) and partially between the vehicle and a 

telephone pole. Police assisted the Burlington Fire Department with stabilizing the vehicle in 

question in order to extricate the victim. Preliminarily, it appears that only one vehicle was 

involved in the crash; no other person, other than the operator, had any apparent part in the 

causation of the crash. The victim was transported to the University of Vermont Medical Center, 

where he succumbed to his injuries. We are not yet identifying the individual, pending 

notifications to next of kin. 

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burlington Police 

Department at (802) 658-2704. 


